
 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF ADMISSION PROSPECTIVE EMPLOYEES  
PT BANK PEMBANGUNAN DAERAH JAWA TIMUR Tbk 

No: 061/2204/HCP/OHC/SRT July 04th 2022 

 
In connection with the candidate for the formation of credit analysts who 

resigned, we hereby re-announce prospective employee candidates with the 
next rank in the Recruitment of Prospective Employees of PT Bank 
Pembangunan Daerah Jawa Timur Tbk as follows: 

 

 
 

To the next, the other participant number remain in accorded with the 

Annoucement of Admission Prospective Employees PT Bank Pembangunan 

Daerah Jawa Timur Tbk Number: 061/2123/HCP/OHC/SRT June 27 th 2022  

Important things to note: 

 For the next, to you, please prepare yourself for the implementation of the 

signing of the contract and education which will be scheduled on the 4th 

week of July 2022; 

 Schedule notification along with things that need to be prepared will be 

delivered via registered E-mail and whatsapp (WA); 

 Other things to note: 

1) The decision of the Recruitment Selection Committee is absolute and 

cannot be contested; 

2) The entire selection process is FREE of charge (FREE); 

3) Please be aware that individuals acting on behalf of the Selection 

Committee can provide assistance by citing a number of materials in the 

form of fees and so on; 

4) If there is an unofficial levy, you can report it via the whistleblower 

number 081330003040. 

 
 

Number
Participan 

Number
Number

Participan 

Number

64 AKU - 0072 64 TAD - 0200
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